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Insurance Acknowledgement 
Please note:  we cannot see patients who are using any type of Workers’ Compensation or Automobile/Motor Vehicle insurance. 

 

The physicians at Northwest Foot and Ankle LLC do not participate in any type of insurance 
program or agreement.  We will not bill insurance.   

 

We are considered an “out of network” provider for every insurance plan.   

Many insurance plans will not pay for visits to “out of network” providers.  Also, many plans will 
not reimburse you for the costs of seeing a provider outside their network. 

If you have Medicare, Oregon Health Plan (OHP), CareOregon, HealthShare Oregon, 
FamilyShare, Tricare, Medicaid, and/or any other type of govt. issued health plan, your visit will 
not be covered and they will not reimburse you. 

 

You may or may not receive a Superbill for your visit.  Receipt of a Superbill is not an indicator 
that your insurance will reimburse you.  Our Superbill is meant to be a receipt of your visit 
and/or a record for your files.   

 

Please contact your insurance company directly if you have questions on your coverage.  We do 
not communicate with insurance companies and do not have information on your benefits. 

 

 

By signing this notice, you are acknowledging that you both understand and agree with the information outlined 
above.  You are also agreeing that you are directly responsible for paying any and all costs incurred for services 
provided in our clinic and/or by our physicians. 

Date:  _____________________ 

Patient Name:  __________________________________________ 

Patient Signature:  _______________________________________ 


